
From: "Titan Athletics" 
Sent: 8/10/2021 2:08 PM 
To: "Council Northern beaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Re: DA 2021/1620 

To Whom It May Concern, 

My name is Kate Tomkins and I live at 3/64 Undercliff Rd Freshwater with my husband Aaron, next door to 
the Harbord Hotel. 

I am writing this letter to confirm my support o f  the Harbord Hotel's plans to add more ammenities upstairs 
in their venue for the benefit o f  the community. 

We have lived here for 2 years and have had no issues with noise coming from the Hotel and we feel 
management has done a fantastic job o f  containing noise and keeping it to a minimum. 

We look forward to returning to the Harbord Hotel very soon with the lockdown being lifted and we are 
excited to hear that there are further development plans in place to enhance our experience even further. 

Kind regards, 

Kate  Tonakins - Titan Athle t ics  Director 
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